
 

A BOMBER COMMAND MUSEUM OF CANADA BULLETIN 
 

 
 
LANCASTER’S PORT-OUTER IS READY TO RUN 
-Our port-outer’s re-built supercharger has been installed and the engine will be back on the aircraft soon. 
-The museum’s first special event and engine run is exactly one month away. 
            Please see: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos_temp/poster_2017april_kickoff.pdf . 
-You can receive regular reports regarding our Lancaster’s restoration and maintenance. 

Please join the FM159 Restoration Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/421463138044802/. 
 
2017 SPECIAL EVENTS 
-On May 13th, we’ll be hosting a “Hangar Hootenanny” to support our Building Expansion Project. 
            Please see: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos_temp/poster_2017may_hootenanny.pdf . 
-Our August Event will commemorate the 75th Anniversary of the formation of 6Group RCAF. 
            Please see: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/photos_temp/poster_2017august_6group.pdf . 
-A complete schedule for all our events is available at: www.bombercommandmuseum.ca . 
 
THE HALIFAX PROJECT -Recovering 405 Squadron Halifax HR871 
-In a few months, the Baltic Sea will be calming down for the summer so our recovery program can continue. 

Keep up to date at: http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/project_halifax_hr871recovery.html . 
 
THE REAR GUNNER MAN -Bob Petersen 
-Bob’s son keeps improving his musical/video tribute that was debuted at the museum for Bob’s 90th birthday. 
            The latest version is at: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f27X3OT5SAY . 
 
FACEBOOK PAGES TO FOLLOW 
Like https://www.facebook.com/Bomber-Command-Museum-of-Canada-101722206538665/ for current news. 
Like https://www.facebook.com/groups/421463138044802/ for updates regarding our Lancaster restoration. 
Like https://www.facebook.com/groups/229404577405876/?ref=hovercard to follow our Anson restoration. 
We tweet too -at https://twitter.com/BCMofCanada.  
 
SUMMER OPENING HOURS 
We’re open on Fridays, Saturdays, and Sundays (10-4) until April 16. Then daily (10-4) until June 30. After that, (9-5). 
 
FACEBOOK 
Museum news is best received via our FACEBOOK postings. You’ll receive all our bulletins and more. 
So please, “Like Us” on Facebook to keep up to date with all the happenings at the museum. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT WE ARE A VOLUNTEER-DRIVEN, REGISTERED CHARITABLE SOCIETY. 
We depend upon private donations for our operation and development. Please help if you can. 
For Membership and Donation information visit:  
http://www.bombercommandmuseum.ca/membership.html 

  
We encourage you to forward this bulletin to others who you feel may be interested. 

 
Our Bulletins are available on Facebook and Twitter. Watch our videos on our YouTube  channel. 

  

If this bulletin has been forwarded to you and you would like to receive future bulletins directly, please  

advise by email to bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca. 

   

This bulletin has been sent to members and supporters of the Bomber Command Museum of Canada.  

To have your name deleted from our list please advise bulletin@bombercommandmuseum.ca. 
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